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Dear Patron, 
 
 Thank you for signing up for 2020 Summer Reading Creativity Crates! We know the past 
few months have changed the way we all do things in our everyday life, and we at the Bath 
County Memorial Library are doing everything we can to provide patrons with safe 
opportunities to enjoy our services. As we have in the past, we want to provide our community 
with all the fun books, crafts, and information that comes with summer reading.  
 

The new format for the year 2020 comes in a box, delivered to your door. If you have 
ever received a subscription box for anything, you will recognize the idea. Each box from the 
library will contain books, crafts supplies, information for each week’s theme, a summer 
reading log, and lots of information for you to explorer on your own. We will be posting videos 
each week for you age group as we talk about the books and the crafts. 

 
We hope you enjoy your Creativity Crate and if you have any questions, please contact 

the library at 674-2531 or email Holly (hhoward@bathlibrary.org) or Theresa 
(tcoleman@bathlibrary.org).  

 
 

Box # 1 
 
The theme for the next 2 weeks: 
Mermaids 

 
Crafts: 
Nature Walk Mermaids & Origami Bookmarks 
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